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On Tuesday Xavier and Mr Smith went to  Tamworth 
for an Inclusive Sports Day.   Xavier had a   fantastic 

day and learnt lots of new skills 

K-2 Dioramas 
In Science the K-2 children have been 

studying animals and their needs. The 

children made  dioramas of the different 

habitats that animals live in. 

Bodie participated in the PSSA    

Basketball trials on Thursday in 

Tamworth. Bodie had a fantastic 

day , learning some new skills and 

playing some great basketball. 



Wallabadah Public School 2025—Term 1 

WEEK: MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT/SUN 

Week 7 
March 

10            

North West 
Swimming 

                   11 

P&C AGM– 
3:30 pm 

             12                

Gymnastics 

NAPLAN 
writing 

13                  

 

               14        

Netball 

K-2 Assembly 

     15/16 

 

 

PSSA North West    

swimming 

Good luck to our relay 

team, Henry Rees, Will 

Bagshaw, Reva Liddle 

and Bodie Walters, who 

will travel to Armidale on 

Monday to compete in the 

North West swimming. 

Reminders/Save the Date 
• Please return the General Permission Note ASAP. 

• Gymnastics–  Tamworth Gymnastics will be holding classes in weeks 4,5,6 & 7 for all students. There 
will be no cost thanks to sporting schools. Students may bring a change of comfortable clothes to 
change into or wear their sports uniform on Wednesdays. 

• Netball– Netball will commence on Fridays in Week 5 for Sport. There is not cost thanks to sporting 
schools. 

• P&C AGM– 11th March at 3:30 pm please come along. 

• NAPLAN– years 3 and 5 will commence Naplan on the 12th March with their writing  paper, 18th 
March they will have their reading and language conventions paper and on the 19th March they will 
have their numeracy paper. 

• Harmony Day– 21st March, children to wear orange, more information to come. 

Fruit and vegie 

week 

Thank you to Morgan 

and Eli for bringing in a watermelon for us 

to share for fruit and vegie week. 


